
“My name is A.B. Cruz, and I
currently serve and have the
honor of serving as the Vice
Chairman of the Board of
Directors for the Down Syndrome
Association of South Texas. I was
introduced to the organization,
probably about five or six years
ago by a friend of mine, who
suggested that I just take a look
at this opportunity. I just retired
from USAA and was looking for
some local boards here in San
Antonio that I might be able to
add value and contribute to,
and so, I was introduced to the
Down Syndrome Association of
South Texas. I met some great
people. I spent some time at
their office and got to see the
good things that they do and
I’ve kind of fell in love with the
organization.

When I was invited to join the DSASTX
Board, I jumped on the opportunity! I
think I’m in my second term at this
point and it is very rewarding that I
can give back to this community. I
very much I enjoy being on the
DSASTX Board.”

A.B. Cruz III 
Vice Chair 


